
Daffodil International University 

Department of Software Engineering 

Notice for Students of City Campus 

 

 

I am directed to inform you that the classes of city campus 

(Dhanmondi Campus) will be online after the mid-term 

exam for the first week that is classes from 21th November 

to 25th November will be conducted online.  

 

 

 

 

______________________ 

Department of SWE 

Daffodil International University 

 

 

Date: November 20, 2021 

 


